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Our association would not be what it is without the involvement and support of 
our producers.  So, we say “THANK YOU” to each of you who have diligently 
and successfully put on good ropings for our members to attend.  There are 
so many things to plan, execute and follow up on when you put on any roping. 
We are truly grateful for all the hard work, long hours and extra time our 
producers have invested in Original Team Roping. Hats off to y’all for doing 
what you do! 
 
Next month we will be happy to share all the info from OTRA Finals!  
 
Thanks to everyone who came to Abilene for Finals. We appreciate you all. 
 
 
All our best to all of you, 
Tim & Whitney McCright         
Original Team Roping, Inc.    
 
 


